
Lumbermens Mutual Group announces revisions to corrective order 

 

 FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

LAKE ZURICH, IL – January 31, 2011 - Lumbermens Mutual Casualty Company has operated 

under the administrative supervision of the Illinois Department of Insurance since 2003 

pursuant to a series of corrective orders that directed, among other things, certain prescribed 

accounting allowances to be recognized in the preparation of the Company’s statutory financial 

statements.  Corrective orders are required to be held confidential pursuant to mandatory 

provisions in the Illinois Insurance Code.  The Department has revised the list of prescribed 

accounting allowances effective December 31, 2010.  Certain of these prescribed accounting 

allowances are expected to have a positive impact on the Company’s December 31, 2010 

statutory surplus, the extent of which is still undetermined.  Further information will be 

available in the Company’s December 31, 2010 financial statements, which are expected to be 

filed with the Department by March 1, 2011. 

 
For more information about Lumbermens Mutual Group, visit its website at www.lmcco.com. 
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Eric Epperson 
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